
David Caple & Associates Pty Ltd    Tel: 3 9499 9011 
PO Box 2135  1  Fax: 3 9499 9022 

East Ivanhoe,  Email: david@caple.com.au  

Victoria  3079,  Australia  Letter of support Fellow nomination - Sheng Wang  27April2015.doc 

 
28th April 2015 
 
Chinese Ergonomics Society 
Attention:  Professor Wei Zhang 
Department of Industrial Engineering 
Tsinghua University 
Beijing, CHINA  1000184 
Zhangwei@tsinghua.edu.cn  
 
Dear Professor Zhang, 
 
RE:   LETTER OF SUPPORT – PROFESSOR SHENG WANG  
    NOMINATION AS AN IEA FELLOW 
 
I would like to offer my support to the nomination from the Chinese Ergonomics Society for Professor Sheng 
Wang to be considered as a Fellow of the International Ergonomics Association. 
 
I have known Professor Sheng Wang for more than 10 years in his capacity as an IEA Council member and 
the Congress Convenor for IEA 2009 hosted in Beijing, China. 
 
Professor Wang has been deeply committed to ensuring that the first IEA Congress to be hosted in China was 
an outstanding success.  Together with his team from the CES, he worked tirelessly for 6 years in the lead up 
to the Congress and throughout the Congress to ensure it achieved and exceeded our expectations. 
 
During these years, Professor Wang travelled and met with representatives from the IEA societies across the 
world.  He demonstrated a deep commitment towards achieving the goals of the IEA through his work in 
preparation and when hosting the IEA Congress. 
 
Apart from his international work through the IEA Council, Professor Wang is also a highly regarded leader in 
ergonomics in China.  His extensive CV relating to teaching and research is a testimony to his lifelong 
commitment in this profession. 
 
As part of his commitment towards the development of ergonomics in China, Professor Wang has led 
delegations of educators, researchers, and students to many countries across the Asia Pacific region.  We 
were fortunate enough to host a delegation of 15 representatives from China at La Trobe University in 
Melbourne, and the University of New South Wales in Sydney, during 2013. 
 
I would like to add my support as a Past President of the International Ergonomics Association for the 
nomination of Professor Sheng Wang as an IEA Fellow. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
David C Caple 
Past President IEA 
P.O. Box 2135 
Ivanhoe East, 
Victoria 3079 
Australia 
+61 3 9499 9011 
+ 61 419 339 268 
Email; david@caple.com.au 
Website; www.davidcaple.com.au  
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